
Announcements– February 10,  2019 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities here 

for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply 

learning more about our church, please join us March 17th for our 

Discovering Northwood Class at 10:30 in Room 4 of the Christian 

Education Building.    

Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent care 

in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school hour. 

Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and picking up 

your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders in the 
racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an usher. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library 

and in the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sani-

tizers are conveniently located at each exit.  

Transportation Ministry 
Northwood provides transportation for those who 

need it to and from the 11:00 AM worship service. 

Call  the church office, 796-8090, before noon on 

Thursdays to reserve a seat on the van. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages 7-12 

are available in the Narthex. 
—Coming Events— 

Kirkin’ o’ the Tartan 
Northwood will celebrate our Scottish Presbyterian heritage at all three 

worship services on Sunday, February 17th in a service known as 

Kirkin' o' the Tartan. The Dunedin High School Pipe Band and Drum-

mers will join us in a procession of tartans. If you would like to carry a 

tartan in procession at one of the Services, contact Justine Davis at 

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org.  

Pancake Breakfast Today! 
Northwood’s own Boy Scout Troop 413 will be  
offering a Pancake Breakfast TODAY after all 3 ser-
vices. Join us for some delicious pancakes, eggs, and 
sausage and show your support for the scouts! Dona-
tions to the Troop are welcome. Make plans now to 
come! 

Kid’s Corner Preschool--Before/Aftercare  Registration 
Registration for current students, siblings, and for the public has now 

begun for the 2019-2020 school year! You may stop in the preschool 

office and pick up your registration forms any time during preschool 

hours, 9:00am-2:30pm. If you are interested in a tour of the school, 

please contact Justine Davis at 727-723-7679 or email her at schooldi-

rector@northwoodpc.org. 

Note from the Church Office 
We are no longer collecting eyeglasses. Please donate them to the 

Lions Club in collection boxes at your local optical shop. 

mailto:schooldirector@northwoodpc.org


                                    
    
 

This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
 Sunday, February 10:           9:30-10:30am           Confirmation Class #1 

 Sunday, February 10: 9:30am                        Worship 

 Sunday, February 10:           10:45am           Sunday School 

 Sunday, February 10:           5-6:30pm                    Youth Night 

 Wednesday, February 13: 6:30-7:30pm          City Group: HS Rita’s 

 Friday, February 15:             7-10pm                       Game Night 

 

Upcoming Events:   

Monday, February 18th:  Busch Gardens, 9am-8pm 

Wednesday, February 20th:  City Group: Bible Journaling 

Saturday, February 23rd:  Youth Cleanup Day 

 

Volunteers Needed:  Game Night Chaperones– February 15th  
  

If you’re interested in volunteering with the youth program, please 

contact Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 

Dinner for 6-7-8 
Dinners for 6-7-or 8 is a group of folks who get together monthly for 

4 months for a potluck dinner on a rotating basis hosted by a couple 

or one or two members from the group. Sign up on the sheet posted 

on the bulletin board next to the kitchen by February 20th. If you 

were part of a group last fall, you will automatically be included. 

This is a great way to know fellow members and regular guests of 

your church! For more information contact Linda Diamond at 727-

796-3751. 

Children’s Ministry 
King’s Kids 

King's Kids has resumed and will continue through Wednesday, April 4th. This 

is our Wednesday program for children ages 3 through 5th grade. It runs from 

4:00 to 5:45 p.m. throughout the school year. This is a mid-week program to 

help build friendships in a Christian environment, and strengthen faith, bringing 

children closer to God. 

  VBS June 3-7 

Parents, save the date for Vacation Bible School. More details to come. 

  Justine Davis, Director of Children’s Ministry 

   childrensministry@northwoodpc.org 

Northwood Photo Group 
Would you like to start talking better pictures, and use photography as a 

way of exploring God’s beauty? Please join us for our regular monthly 

meeting of Northwood Photo Group, Tuesday, Feb. 12, at 7pm in rooms 

13-15 here at Northwood Presbyterian Church. If you're interested 

in photography, you're invited, whether you're a beginner or expert! Ques-

tions? Contact David Lawrence at david@primeimagesinc.com or Curtis 

Krueger at curtis.krueger@gmail.com 

Congregational Card Care Ministry 
When a member is ill or suffers a loss, a Deacon sends get well or 

sympathy cards. Deacon Elaine Cornillaud faithfully sends these 

cards of comfort. If you are aware of someone in need, please con-

tact the church office at 727-796-8090 

Wonderful Wednesdays at Northwood 
Save the dates on your calendar! Come and get involved in a Won-
derful Wednesday activity! Wednesdays at Northwood are filled 
with fellowship and friends! Here is some of what is going on each 
Wednesday. 
  WAY Dinners– March 6, 13, 20, 27, & April 3  
  A Lenten Study for Unsteady Times, “Embracing the Uncertain” 
       led by Pastor Chris Curvin. (6:40-7:15pm ) 
  King’s Kids, our weekly program for children ages 3 years old- 
       5th grade.  (4:00– 5:45pm)  
  Chancel Choir rehearsal  (7:30-9:00pm) 
 For more information on any of our Wednesday programs contact 
the church office at (727) 796-8090. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  

communications@northwoodpc.org. 

 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be 

   emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by the 

   2nd Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements to 4 

   lines.)  

mailto:youthdirector@northwoodpc.org
mailto:david@primeimagesinc.com
mailto:curtis.krueger@gmail.com

